
Treasurer Report

             January 2014

At the end of January we had $1211.00 in checking and 17600.00 in our savings.

For the month of January we showed a loss $53.00.  The only extra expense we had was the 
$10.00 I spent on the 1099 forms.  The report to the IRS with the 1099 information has been 
sent.


